
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Go-Ride Sessions for Years 8, 9 and 10 

 

I am pleased to tell you that British Cycling have offered to run a series of free Go-Ride cycling 

sessions at the school this term. Tim Sales, the regional coach from British Cycling will be running a 

series of six Go-Ride skills cycle sessions commencing on Wednesday 16th September 2015 during 

your child’s normal physical education lesson.  
 

We have selected your child to take part in this very worthwhile initiative and hope they will gain a 

lot from it. It is preferable, but not essential to use their own bikes as bikes and helmets will be 

available to borrow if students are unable to bring their own.  If your child would like to use their 

own bike, please ensure they bring it to school on Tuesday morning.  They can lock it in the schools 

bike store when not using it. 

 

In addition, the children will also be able to wear appropriate clothing for the weather conditions.  

Tracksuit bottoms, trainers and a wet weather top are advisable as well as gloves and a warm 

sweatshirt.  If the weather is very poor the session will not go ahead and your child will join their 

normal PE class for that session. 

 

Spaces are limited to a maximum of fifteen children for each session.  

 

Please sign and return the reply slip below and the attached consent form and return it to the PE 

department by Tuesday 15th September to guarantee a space.  Please ensure it is marked for the 

attention of Mrs Currie. 

 

I sincerely hope your child enjoys this exciting opportunity! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs S Currie 

Teacher of Girls’ PE 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…. 
To: Mrs Currie 

 

Name of student …………………………………………………………………………………………….      Form ……………. 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Go-Ride cycling session. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer               Date ……………… 

 


